
Conservation Commission, Town of Norfolk, P.O. Box 552, Norfolk, Connecticut 06058

The Conservation Commission is issuing a Cancellation of a Regular Meeting which was

previously scheduled for Wednesday, August 17th, 2022, and is issuing a Notice of

Special Meeting for Monday, August 8th, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. This meeting will take place

via Zoom:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81566854968?pwd=Y01SVy9Eemt5Z1dCeGVpWW45QVdqQT09

conservationcommission@norfolkct.org


